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Safety Innovation Award 2010

Mr. B.P. Rao, CMD, BHEL receiving the Institution of Engineers 'Safety Innovation
Award 2010' from the Chief Secretary, Govt. of NCT of Delhi, Mr. Rakesh Mehta.
BHELâ€™s Hyderabad unit was conferred the 'Safety Innovation Award' at the
Safety Convention 2010 held in New Delhi.
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